

Dear HOLD the Children supporters and sponsors,

Let me begin by thanking you for your continued support of our schools and children. Even in the midst of a global pandemic in recent years, you remained faithful to our children. I want you to know how blessed and



encouraged we are by your support. The last several years have been very difficult for us because of our inability to visit our HOLD schools and Orphanage. We have just recently been able to return to Jamaica and Guatemala and these schools are up and running well. Haiti, unfortunately, is in a very tumultuous circumstance. Besides all the effects of the pandemic, political turmoil, and ongoing civil unrest, they are dealing with a major cholera outbreak, gas shortages, and extreme gang violence. It is so dangerous right now, most people



Please pray for Haiti, our HOLD the Children schools, and our HOLD Home Orphanage. We will keep you updated about the status of our schools and orphanage and the situation in Haiti. Please consider joining us on a mission trip to Jamaica or Guatemala, and you could see HOLD giving in action!

Trusting in God's plan,

Jimmy Rivera

President, Mission Discovery

As the end of the year approaches, would you consider giving a special year-end gift to HOLD the Children? With your support, HOLD continues to provide education to more than 2,500 children in need in three different countries, as well as provide a Home for 45 orphans in Haiti. Every gift makes a life-changing difference!

In His Hold.

Courtney Carrigan

HOLD the Children Director

P.S.

Donations can be made in a variety of ways!

- mail a check using the enclosed envelope
- visit holdthechildren.org/donate

 *Select HOLD the Children
- or call 800-767-8720 to donate by phone

SCAN FOR A SPECIAL THANK YOU FROM SOME OF OUR STUDENTS!



